
Ms. Alexandra Kotze

February 26, 2024

OFFICE OF ASSISTANT SECRETARY
FOR COMMUNITY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-7000
U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

Finance Director
Ramsey County
121 7th Place East Suite 2500
St. Paul, MN  55101

Dear Ms. Kotze:

            Congratulations!  I am delighted to inform you of the funding for your project(s) under 
HUD's Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) for Fiscal Year (FY) 2023 Continuum of Care 
Competition and Renewal or Replacement of Youth Homeless Demonstration Program Grants for 
a total of $364,065.

            The CoC Program is an important part of HUD's mission. CoCs around the country will 
continue to improve the lives of men, women, and children through their local planning efforts and 
through the direct housing and service programs funded under the FY 2023 CoC Program 
Competition.  Projects like those of your organization, funded through the CoC program, continue 
to demonstrate their value by improving accountability and performance every year.
 
            The enclosure provides details about your organization's award(s) including: the name(s) of 
the individual project(s); the project number(s); and the specific amount(s) of the obligation(s) for 
each project.  HUD field office staff will notify you when they are available to process grant 
agreements; once all conditions are satisfied and the grant agreement is executed, your 
organization can expend funds.

HUD commends your organization's work and encourages it to continue to strive for 
excellence in the fight to end homelessness.

Sincerely,

Marion McFadden
Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary
Office of Community Planning and Development

www.hud.gov                espanol.hud.gov



Enclosure

Planning Project 2023-1

MN0566L5K012300

$364,065 

Total Amount: $364,065 


